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Ohio State Testing (Grades 9-11) 
March & April 2025 

(This testing schedule does NOT include those students who attend LCJVS) 
 
 

Tuesday, March 25th & Wednesday March 26th English 2 Exam 
  
All students taking the English 2 exam will report to school at 7:20 am for a hot breakfast and 
report to their assigned testing areas at 7:30 am. No student will be allowed in the testing rooms 
AFTER 7:45 am. Testing will begin immediately.  All students will have until 9:30 am in their 
testing areas.   
 

AFTER TESTING on March 25th & 26th, students will follow the attached modified class 
schedule.  For students NOT testing, the student entrance will be open at 9:30 am and 
students will report to the cafeteria until the bell rings at 9:40 am. 
 

 

All students testing on the dates listed below, will report to school at 7:20 am for a hot 
breakfast and report to their assigned testing areas by 7:30 am.  No student will be allowed in 
the testing rooms AFTER 7:45 am. Testing will begin immediately.  All students will have until 
10:45 am in their testing areas.   
 

Tuesday, April 1st – Algebra 1 Exam 
Tuesday, April 2nd- American History Exam 
Wednesday, April 3rd – Government Exam 
Tuesday, April 8th – Biology Exam 
Wednesday, April 9th – Geometry Exam 
 

AFTER TESTING on the above dates, students will follow the attached modified class 
schedule.  For students NOT testing, the student entrance will be open at 10:30 am and 
students will report to the cafeteria until the bell rings at 10:40 am. 
 

Students must meet Ohio State Testing requirements to be eligible for graduation.  Missing a 
test could jeopardize your student’s High School graduation. 
 
For ALL TESTING DAYS, students MUST BRING their “CHARGED” school issued Chrome Book. 
 

Student’s needing to make up an exam will be notified by their Guidance Counselor. Please 
contact your child’s Guidance Counselor with any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Noeleen L. Rothacker 
Principal 


